
To
All District Secretaries

Sub: Cancellation of Downhill and Alpine Events – State Open 
Championship

Dear Sir/Madam,

With reference to our earlier circular regarding the conduct of all "Other 
Games" events in Nellore, we regret to inform you that due to the Games" events in Nellore, we regret to inform you that due to the 
non-availability of road permissions, we are unable to conduct the 
Downhill and Alpine events as planned.

Accordingly, both Downhill and Alpine events scheduled in Nellore stand 
cancelled.

You are requested to inform all concerned skaters and coaches at the 
earliest.

Thank you for your understanding.Thank you for your understanding.

Regards,

P. Thomas
General Secretary
APRSA
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